March 19, 2015 COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS

The Board of County Commissioners met in Special session on Thursday, March 19, 2015 at 1:30 pm
along with the Griggs County Township Officers Association.

Griggs County Township Association President Rothert opened the meeting.

Present were Commissioners Wakefield, Pedersen, Dahl, Steffen-absent, and Olson. Also present was
State’s Attorney Tenneson, Sheriff/DES Hook, Road Superintendent/911 Coordinator Oien, Tax Director
Wigen, Deputy Auditor Eggermont, and Township Officers.

The Commission Participated in the Township Officers Meeting discussion.

Troy Olson reported on the County Agent. Interviewing will be taking place starting next Monday
(March 23, 2015).

Commissioner Wakefield reported on the New Courthouse. There was discussion on the mediation
results and what the plans are going forward. There was also discussion on the Old Courthouse and what will
happen to it once the new courthouse is occupied. The township Officers thanked the Commission.

GCTOA President Rothert adjourned meeting. The Commission will meet again in regular session on
Friday, March 20, 2015 at 1 pm.
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